
From: Judy Kennedy
To: Wixon, Mike
Subject: [EXTERNAL] EL ROY"S EXPRESS AT 505 SANTA ROSA AVE
Date: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 1:25:25 PM

Dear Mike,

I am totally in favor of a food truck at that location. In fact, I would
like to see an array of food trucks there. El Roy's is a big favorite of
mine, and I would love to have this food truck so close to home.

I only wish the hours were longer!

Thank you for contacting me.

Judy Kennedy

620 Oak St, Santa Rosa

--
Judy Kennedy
quinkenn@sonic.net
(707) 528-0736

mailto:quinkenn@sonic.net
mailto:mwixon@srcity.org


From: SbcglobalThea Daniels
To: Wixon, Mike
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Project: El Roys Express Mex food truck
Date: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 11:52:16 AM

Hello. My name is Thea Daniels and I live in the Luther Burbank home and Gardens neighborhood.
We are a strong  downtown community that has attempted many times to participate with the planning of our strip of
Santa Rosa Ave. We have collaborated with the Arts district many times as well and honestly feel not heard nor
represented with Interest.
We want to see the success of downtown and support our businesses, neighbors and community activities. We also
create community engagements to be proud of.
I enjoy a good food truck AND strongly feel that the temporary quality and feel of such a business will continue to
keep our community distanced from what it could be. Please talk with the businesses and residents that thrive in our
downtown area and find out what we would like before dismissing us again with no plan for what we can offer the
downtown of Santa Rosa.
Thea Daniels

Sent from my iPad
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